
THE WHITEPARISH MEMORIAL CHARITABLE TRUST 
Registered Charity Number 282528 

 
 

MINUTES OF 100+ CLUB AGM 8TH JUNE 2019 AT THE MEMORIAL CENTRE 

 

1. Membership update. 

Richard Burr reported that the decline over the last few years in membership had led 

the Trustees to organise a village door drop to attract new members. He was please to 

say that the membership drive had resulted in 28 new members, most on standing 

order. Renewals for this year are slow but most of these will be picked up at the fete. 

Overall the 100+ club is in good shape and will further contribute the Trust in the 2019- 

2020 financial year, helping to maintain elements of the Trust’s responsibility which 

cannot cover running costs through hire fees such as the MUGA, Children’s play area 

and car park. 

2. Questions from Members 

Mrs Sarah Skeates asked how many members there were, Richard Burr confirmed that 

membership for 2018 was 205, a significant drop from 2017 (217). This year’s 

recruitment would help get up towards the historic levels of circa 220.  

Mr Ian O’Neill asked if there would be a follow up on non-renewals after the fete. 

Richard Burr confirmed that this will happen. 

3. Any other business. 

Mike Hayday reminded all those present that the 100+ Christmas party, to be held this 

year on December 14th, was both a worthwhile, fun evening and a great way of 

contributing to the Trust 

The meeting was then closed. 

 


